
The Spiritual Israel Church and Its Army 
TEMPLE NO. 1 

P.O. BOX 181 

386 ELROD STREET 

CORNELIA, GEORGIA 30531 

 

 

 

 

Greetings Israel, 

 

 We, the members of The Spiritual Israel Church and Its Army, Cornelia GA Temple #1, sadly 

inform you that our Annual Unity Weekend Building Fund Program, October 29th – 31st has been 

cancelled for 2021.  

Since we are not having our 2021 program we are asking each Church for a $100.00 donation 

toward our Building Fund. 

Any & All donations will be greatly appreciated. 

 

 Thank you all in advance. 

 

PEACE and LOVE, 

       Bishop Annie Collins, Pastor 
Elder Bride Mother Sadie Benson, Asst. Pastor 

& 
The Members of Cornelia GA Temple #1 


